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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
FEBRUARY 27, 2015 

 

A special meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Friday, February 27, 
2015 at 10:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers to review the result of the Federally Run 
School Survey. 
  
Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle  

Councillors: Douglas E. Maracle, Sandra J. Lewis-den, Carl E. (Ted) 
Maracle and Barry Brant 
Kathleen Manderville, Principal QMS 
 

Michelle Sault attended to present the findings of the survey and Michel Burrows joined 
by conference call. 
 
Council will continue to review the findings and email Michelle Sault any questions or 
concerns they may have.  
 
Michelle will incorporate comments made today by Council and forward the updated 
documents to Council. 
 
MOTION #1: Moved by Sandra J. Lewis-den Otter, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) 

Maracle that Council approve sending a letter to the Parish of 
Tyendinaga stating the Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte has assumed 
responsibility of any and all activities and expenses that may occur at 
the Christ Church. 

 Carried. 
 

Chief Maracle presented a memorandum from Karen R. Restoule, Justice Sector 
regarding the Ontario First Nation Policing Agreement – Authorization. 
 
MOTION #2: Moved by Douglas E. Maracle, seconded by Sandra J. Lewis-den 

Otter that Council approve the Chiefs of Ontario retain and 
coordinate communications on OFNPA matters with legal Counsel 
Bob Rae of Olthius Kleer Townshend LLP. Council approves this on 
the basis that it does not prejudice the Councils position and liability 
issue and Chief Maracle will be present at the negotiations. 

 Carried. 
 
Council went into Private to discuss a private issue. 
 
Recorded by:   
Shelley Bowden 
 

Dan Brant 
CAO 
 
 
 

______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 


